CMRA Club Meeting Minutes: 13 May 2014

The meeting was called to order at 7 PM by Daniel, KC0UTW, with 13 members and 7 guests present.

The April minutes were approved as written.

The treasurer was not present so no Treasurer's Report was made.

OLD BUSINESS:

Daniel, KCOUTW, asked about status of a new club station. No progress or news. He also asked if there was any college club news. No one from the college club was present, but Joe, KCOWGB, reported that Jon, NOOFJ, had reported on the net that the club was on hiatus for the summer.

NEW BUSINESS:

Joe, KC0WGB, gave the net report. One or two more net controllers would be welcome. Contact Joe if you are interested.

John, KC0HSB, gave a report on severe weather and weather spotter training in the Marceline and Carrollton areas.

Daniel asked how many members are going to Dayton for Hamvention.

Mac, K4CHS, stated he has reserved a spot at Rock Bridge State Park for the club for Field Day. It is where we were last year. Discussion followed about who would be there and what type stations we would have. John, KC0HSB, stated he has included a link to Field Day on the club web site.

The club accepted two new members, Yazen, KD0ZTC, and Jane, KD0VTM. Welcome aboard both.

Mac, K4CHS, stated that Corey, KC0YNS, has asked if the club would be willing to join with BCARES to purchase a 16 foot trailer for both clubs usage. It was moved and seconded to proceed as a joint venture and to form a committee to gather more information on the trailer and to submit a proposal for its use, and storage. The club also requested pictures. The joint committee will consist of K4CHS, KC0YNS, KC0WGB, KC0UTW, KM0R, and NS0Y.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM.

Members of the MU Meteorology Department gave an interesting and informative presentation on radiosondes and included a launch for us. Thank you Dave, KD0EAG.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joe, KC0WGB CMRA Recording Secretary